Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy

TONES TO CONTROL OF THE PARTY O

Principal Michael Darcy P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

8 February, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As primary students will be at the swimming carnival this Friday 10/3/23, infants students will be having a fun, water play day here at school! We will be enjoying water play in the sandpit, a slip and slide, water painting, fun under the sprinkler and other exciting activities. Students will also be supplied with an ice-block on the day to help them cool off when we are finished. Activities will commence around 11:45am and students will rotate around in groups until around 1pm. A G-rated movie will be played in the afternoon to finish the day, along with some quiet play-based activities.

As the weather is really hotting up, please ensure that your child has the following on Friday, with their name clearly marked on each item.

- A hat
- Swimming costume and towel (please no singlet tops/bikinis)
- Old shirt/rashie to go over swimmers
- Sunscreen (please supply if your child has sensitive skin, otherwise supplied at school)

To enjoy the day a little more, students are allowed to wear sensible, out of uniform clothes on Friday, 10/3/23.

Infants teachers and staff are excited to host this day for all our wonderful infants (K-2) students, so let's get ready to have some fun!

Yours kindly, K-2 Teaching Staff

